
Hello and thank you for considering this resolution to honor my childhood friend Doug Smith. I am sorry I am unable to watch today 
as I am working. But I just wanted to say how much I appreciate you all taking the time to discuss this. Doug had a remarkable short 
life, and the circumstances of his death as a Deputy for Sherman County were horrific. I want the people of Sherman County to 
remember Doug.


